
IRB Announcement (01 August 2013) 

Closure of IRBM Offices & Counters at UTC Kuala Lumpur, Malacca, Pahang & 

Perak during Hari Raya Eid Ul-Fitr 2013 

The Inland Revenue Board Of Malaysia wishes to inform that all its counters involving Tax 
Consultation Counters, Tax Payment Counters Stamp Duty Counters, Contact Centre, 
Revenue Service Centres (RSC) and service counters at UTC Kuala Lumpur / Malacca / 
Pahang / Perak will not be operational from 7 - 11 August 2013 (Wednesday - Sunday) in 
conjunction with the Hari Raya Aidilfitri Celebration. However, payment can still be made 
at agent banks as usual. 

Following the Eid ul-Fitr holiday which coincides with the remission of Monthly Tax 
Deduction (MTD) deadline on the 10th day of each month, employers are given the 
concession to remit the MTD to IRBM no later than 13th August 2013 (Tuesday). 
Extension of time for this payment also covers all other tax payments that end on 10th 
August 2013.  

 

 


